
Sent via COGR Listserv 4/18/22: 
 
COGR Membership, 
  
After over two years of successful virtual meetings, COGR is excited to announce that our June 9-10, 
2022 COGR Membership meeting will be held in-person at the Washington D.C. Georgetown Marriott. 
This will be quite the celebration, as it will be our first in-person meeting since February 2020! 
  
We will be opening registration soon but wanted to provide you with a few details ahead of time to 
‘save-the-date’ and aid in your planning and budgeting.   
  
Health and Safety Protocol 
  
COGR is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for meeting attendees.   Accordingly, 
this in-person meeting will be conducted in accordance with CDC, local, and hotel guidelines, policies, 
and ordinances.  Like many organizations returning to in-person events, we will be requiring that all 
attendees be fully vaccinated against COVID-19 (as described by the CDC) and we encourage attendees 
to be up-to-date on their COVID vaccinations prior to the meeting as well. For this meeting, there will 
not be an exemption or testing option.  As a condition of registration, attendees will be expected to 
review and comply with COGR’s Meeting Health Safety Protocol (which may be amended if necessary 
due to updated federal, local, or hotel guidance).   
  
Location & Logistical Details 
  

• This meeting will take place at the Washington Marriott in Georgetown.  The hotel provides 
COGR with special pricing for those that book a room by May 17, 2022.  The price is $319/night 
+ tax.   

o Click here to book and reserve special COGR pricing 
 

• The registration fee is $500/person. 
  

• The final agenda will come out a few weeks before the meeting, but in general, the meeting 
begins on Thursday June 9 at 10 am ET, and will end Friday, June 10 at Noon ET.   For a sense of 
the topics COGR is currently engaged in, please refer to our latest Update to the Membership. 

  
• As a reminder, beginning February 2023, all winter membership meetings will be held 

virtually.  In addition, COGR plans to continue to offer webinars and discussion hours 
throughout the year to provide multiple opportunities for our membership to engage virtually. 
  

We are very much looking forward to seeing you in June.  If you have any questions, please reach out to 
memberservices@cogr.edu.   
 

https://www.marriott.com/en-us/hotels/waswe-washington-marriott-georgetown/overview/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/stay-up-to-date.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/stay-up-to-date.html
https://www.cogr.edu/cogr-meeting-health-and-safety-protocol
https://www.marriott.com/events/start.mi?id=1649786104037&key=GRP
https://www.cogr.edu/sites/default/files/March%202022%20Update%20-%20FINAL.pdf
mailto:memberservices@cogr.edu

